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Notice is hereby given that the Common Council (the “Council”) for the City of Scottsburg, Indiana (the “City”) will hold a public hearing at 6:30 PM, on April 27th, 2020 in accordance with Indiana Code 5-23-1 et. seq. (the “Act”) and Indiana Code 5-3-1.  Pursuant to the Governor’s executive order currently limiting in-person public meetings, the public hearing will be streamed online via at the following web address: www.cityofscottsburg.com. The public hearing will be in regard to the recommendation to award an engineering contract for the design, permitting, and inspection of wastewater improvements and associated infrastructure (the “Project”), in accordance with the Act.  Pursuant to the Act, the City requested proposals and qualifications for the design of the Project.  After review and analysis of proposals received, a recommendation has been made to the Council to award the engineering contract to Midwestern Engineers, Inc. (the “Engineer”) of Loogootee, IN.  Copies of the proposals and a written explanation of the basis upon which the recommendation is being made are with the City Council and Mayor and are available for public inspection on the City’s website:  www.cityofscottsburg.com  or by contacting the City at (812) 752-3169 or via mail at 2 E. McClain Ave., Scottsburg, IN 47170.  The above notice of public hearing is required by Indiana Code 5-23-5-9. The public is invited to comment on any of the matters herein noted from today through 12:00 PM, on April 27th, 2020 at the web address, phone number, or mailing address provided above in this advertisement.  The City will make every reasonable effort, while complying with all government orders and recommendations of social distancing and limited gatherings, to allow all taxpayers, residents, or interested parties who appear be given an opportunity to express their views on the recommendation.  

Dated this 15th Day of April, 2020.



